
Getac Technology Corporation 

5F.,Building A,No.209,Sec.1 Nangang.,Rd., Taipei City, Taiwan 11568 

Tel: +886-2-27857888 ; Fax: +886-2-26525865 

 Date: March 12, 2021 

 
 

Federal Communications Commissions 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Re: Change of Identification for FCC ID: QYLEM7511F 

 

We hereby request a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 

This change applies to the EM7511 module, originally granted on 10/09/2018 with FCC ID: 

QYLEM7511F. Getac Technology Corporation intends to market the above referenced product 

under new FCC ID: QYLEM7511F6. The product bearing the new FCC ID is electrically identical 

to the originally certified equipment. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

                            

Kevin Chiang 

kevin.chiang@getac.com.tw 

 


